
    April 14, 2014 
 
Greetings Region 12! 
 
As we begin the second quarter of 2014, I wanted to inform you that I have sent the Region 12 Chapter, Website 
and Newsletter of the Year award winners to the IPMS Director of Local Chapters. I usually announce the winners 
at the annual Regional contest, however, since the Regional contest isn’t until September I thought it only fair to 
make the announcements today.  
 
The Region 12 Chapter of the Year for 2013 is the IPMS Sumter/Shaw AFB Gamecocks. 
 
IPMS Sumter has been actively involved in the hobby for many years. During the 2013 year, their members were 
regular attendees of our region’s contests, and the club sponsored a trophy package at the IPMS National Contest. 
They hosted the 2103 Regional Contest. Sumter donated models to the Support the Troops program, and to the 
local VA facility, and was the first club in our region to renew their charter for 2014. Congratulations to the IPMS 
Sumter Gamecocks! 
 
The Region 12 Website of the Year is awarded to IPMS Eagle Squadron. 
 
IPMS Eagle Squadron maintains an excellent website. The site contains links to IPMSUSA, and contact 
information for all Region 12 clubs. Included in their region listing are contacts and meeting times and places. 
They also maintain a calendar, updated news and events, and a local hobby shop finder. Congratulations to IPMS 
Eagle Squadron. 
 
The Region 12 Newsletter of the Year is awarded to the IPMS Coastal Carolina Modelers. 
 
IPMS Coastal Carolina publishes a monthly newsletter to all its members. The articles and stories are written by 
individual members of the club. Included in the newsletter is Contest News, Current events, Museum and Hobby 
shop reviews, Model kit reviews and Member profiles. Also included in the newsletter is a “Join IPMS” page 
complete with New member application. Congratulations to IPMS Coastal Carolina. 
 
 
In other news, some of my fellow club members attended the Winston-Salem contest last week and they said it 
was a great event.  I was hoping to attend but other unforeseen events slammed the door on my plans. Kudos to 
IPMS Winston-Salem for hosting a top-notch event. 
 
RDUCON 2014 is right around the corner. I am planning to be there and, in fact, have reserved two vendor tables. 
IPMS Eagle Squadron always puts on a good show and I’m looking forward to it. Put it on your calendar: May 
3rd. The flyer, contest categories and rules follow this page. 
 
All the best! 
 
Dave Corvino 
Region 12 Coordinator 








